
 

 
 

 

Congress of the United States 
House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 
 
   

April 28, 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding to provide for public health research to improve health outcomes in fiscal year 

2022. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Rowan University/Rutgers-Camden Board of Governors, 

located at 201 South Broadway, Suite 440, Camden, NJ, 08103. The project location would be 

Burlington, Camden, Gloucester, Cumberland, Salem, Atlantic, and Cape May Counties in New Jersey. 

 

The project would advance collaborative research projects that use public health, population health or 

population medicine to directly improve health outcomes. This effort will build capacity and reduce 

health disparities and promote health equity in Southern New Jersey. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Donald Norcross 

Member of Congress 
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